TOWN OF SWANSBORO

PUBLIC WORKS POLICY #4
STREET LIGHTING STANDARDS

This policy supplements the Subdivision Ordinance 4-4.19 for street lighting within new
subdivisions and reflects specific standards. These standards also apply to specific requests by
citizens throughout our community, therefor the following standards shall apply.

The Town of Swansboro currently accepts two types of street lighting. The Lighting for
residential streets is a sodium vapor 46 kwh, 9500 lumen enclosed light. Residential subdivisions
requesting decorative lighting may install the Village Collection (Acorn) fixture, type A, sodium
vapor 9500 lumen 100 watt black fiberglass pole. The minimum height will be 16 feet. The
minimum distance will be one light per every Ten residences or as determined by the Swansboro
Public Works Supervisor.

Plans for Street lighting showing details of locations must be submitted for approval by the Public

Works Supervisor prior to acceptance of a proposal.

Approved by the Town Manager this the 31 Day of July 2000.
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William E. Price




